
 

 

                                                                                                            

                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ACORN:  85% 

ROSE:  96.3% 

TULIP:  97% 

ACER:  89.7% 

REDWOOD:  94.3% 

SPRUCE:  95% 

MAPLE:  89.7% 

ELDER:  97.1% 

ROWAN:  88.3% 

YEW:  93.5% 

POPLAR:  89.7% 

SYCAMORE:  91.9% 

WEEKLY 
ATTENDANCE 

 

DUKE STREET PRIMARY SCHOOL 
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There are no 

reading 

percentages 

this week as 

all reading 

books were 

collected in 

for the 

Easter Break. 

 

READING 
PERCENTAGES 

Head Lines 

Welcome back! We hope you had a restful Easter 

break.  

We have a busy term ahead of us.  

The PTFA have a number of events coming up, 

starting with a coronation celebratory family bingo 

session after school on Wed 3rd May.  3.30pm -

5.30pm approximately. This will include food: 

Coronation chicken and rice (veggie option available). 

Book your tickets in advance as no tickets will be 

available on the afternoon itself. 

We are also still on the lookout for any unwanted 

wellies for our display at the Chorley Flower Show. 

Please continue to send any in FAO Mrs Ridley. 
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CLASS MATHS ENGLISH ICARE 

Acorn Bella Caleb Farhaan 

Rose Theo Sofia Maya 

Tulip Lottie-Rose Gracie Olivia C 

Spruce Ava Annabelle W Darcie 

Acer Grace Ivan Jonathan 

Redwood Evie Charlie Lydia 

Maple Holly Alfie Stanley 

Elder Michael Sophia William 

Rowan Jacob Shai Dylan 

Yew Hope Isaac Eleanora 

Poplar Isabella S Joshua  Jessica  
Sycamore Isaac C Summer Oliver S 
 

     

 

 

CLASS THIS WEEK’S 
ACTIVE 
MINUTES 

Spruce 310 

Acer 265 

Redwood 355 

Maple 320 

Elder 290 

Rowan 345 

Yew 340 

Poplar 392 

Sycamore 395 

Machine of Dreams Winner for 60 Reads 

K.S.1 

Charlie R, Dominic, Sofia A, Willow P, Lucas B, 
Gracie Mae 
K.S.2 
Riley, Chloe, Molly, Izzy 
 

 

 

 

T.T.R.S. Highest Coin Earners 
 

1st: Matthew from Maple 

2nd: Yasin from Rowan 

3rd: Tallulah from Poplar 

 

OUTREACH NEWS/UPDATES  

For some handy hints and tips on supporting your child's mental health please find click this link 
 https://www.place2be.org.uk/our-services/parents-and-carers/supporting-your-child-s-mental-health/ 
 

Parents Mental Health Support | Advice for Your Child | YoungMinds 
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https://www.place2be.org.uk/our-services/parents-and-carers/supporting-your-child-s-mental-health/
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/


 

 

                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

Friday 28th April:  Science day 

Monday 1st & 8th May: Bank holidays (second one extra day for King’s coronation) 

Wednesday 3rd May: PTFA Kingo Bingo! 3.30 pm -5.30pm. (Order your tickets by Friday 28th April. Price: £2.00 

adults, £1.50 child, £6.00 family ticket - 2x adults & 2x children) 

Thursday 4th May: Class photos. 

Tuesday 9th - Friday 12th May: Y6 SATs tests 

Friday 19th- Sun 21st May; Y6 Residential trip 

Wednesday 24th May: Sports Day 

Friday 26th May: Enrichment day. Break up for half term. 

Thursday 8th June: Return to school for summer 2 

 Wednesday 5th July: Transition day 

Thursday 13th July: PTFA Summer Extravaganza 

Friday 21st July: School closes for summer holiday 1.15pm 

 

 

 

Assembly dates for the summer term are below: 

Tulip & Rose Tuesday, 16th May 

Acorn: Tuesday, 23rd May 

Maple: Wednesday, 14th June 

Elder: Wednesday, 21st June 

Rowan: Tuesday, 27th June 

Year 5: Tuesday, 4th July 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly: Friday, 21st July 
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King’s Coronation Lunch 

The kitchen are providing a special celebration lunch for the King's Coronation on Thursday, 4th May. If 

your child usually brings a packed lunch but would like a dinner on that day, please email Mrs Nicholls on 

bursar@dukestreet-pri.lancs.sch.uk (remember to include your child's name and class) or ring school on 

239950. If your child is in Years 3, 4, 5 or 6 and IS NOT entitled to Free School Meals, the lunch must be 

paid for via Iris Parentmail. (Please contact Mrs Nicholls if you have any problems with using the app). We 

must be informed before Friday, 28th April in order for the kitchen to place their order.   

Children who usually have a school lunch will automatically receive one 

so it won’t be necessary to ring or email us. 
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